
If you can not get a pre-booked appointment in a hurry – please think if you 

are one of those who does not notify us of cancellation of apppointments….. 

 

Your education and your behaviours towards the NHS will help us to preserve the services we 

currently offer and help us remain sustainable for future generations… 


